
All muslims in the world were celebrating 
Aidilfitri in August 2012. On 28 september 
2012, SPU organized an Aidilfitri gathering 
at SPU's main lobby. Activities arranged 
included a lunch buffet and karaoke. Prof Dr 
Shahril Yusuf (Deputy Vice Chancellor 
Research and Innovation) who also attend 
the gathering, performed a song entitled 
"Ombak Rindu" duet with Nurul Izza. This 
gathering was also attended by all SPU staffs 
regardless of race and religion. This 
celebration aims to strengthen the unity 
among the staff although some staff come 
from different countries. 


